
March 31st, 1933

Professor R. Coupland, 
Lowell House,
Harvard University, 
Cambridge, Mass.

Dear Professor Coupland,

I am enclosing the announcement

card which is being sent out td the University List concerning 

your lecture on April 19th. I have spoken to the press 

concerning your wish to "edit" their reports, and this will 

be arranged.

Perhaps you would let the Principal 

know by what train you will arrive from Ottawa, so that he 

can meet you.

Yours faithfully,

Secretary to the Principal.

I am holding mail and packages which have arrived for you


